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On behalf of Thames Enterprise Park Limited (TEP), we express the intent to be heard at ISH13 on 27 

November 2023. 

TEP have continuously engaged with the DCO application and made submissions thorough the required 

deadlines. TEP’s position remains that it is in principle supportive of the Application, but accounting for 

previous representations regarding the potential impacts, TEP maintains is significant concerns about the 

potential impact on the local highway network serving TEP and TOP, primarily The Manorway 

Interchange and Orsett Cock Roundabout as a result of the Application, both during construction and 

operation, and that the Application does not adequately assess these impacts nor provides the 

mitigation required. 

TEP has made numerous representations; unfortunately, the level of engagement has not been to the 

level expected bearing in mind the importance of TEP and TOP to the local, regional and national 

economy.   

Therefore, Thames Enterprise Park Limited (TEP), wish to express the intent to be heard at ISH13 on 27 

November 2023. 

Thames Enterprise Park Limited 

14 November 2023 


